
 

From the Pastor                           October 27, 2024 
 
NEXT SUNDAY it is a privilege 
to begin our Annual Missions  
Emphasis for 2024. Every Sun-
day a speaker will share with us 
their burden for Missions Out-

reach. I am asking ALL of us to do 4 things… 
     1. Pray for the Ministries that will be presenting. 
     2. Plan to attend & be faithful throughout the month. 
     3. Prepare your heart for an increase in burden for MISSIONARY  
         OUTREACH around the world. 
     4. Purpose to trust God for Faith Promise (asking God to provide  
         the funds to keep ministries GOING & FLOWING for 2025) 
Our Theme is: The River of God’s Grace based on Revelation 22:1-3     
           A Special Bulletin for the Month will be available soon 

 
HAVE YOU VOTED YET?  

If not, please do… 
Early Voting is happening right now un-

til November 2nd at 3pm. Then, The 
General Election Day will be November 

5th, 2024. Please place your vote, our Nation depends 
on it! We hope that you PRAY before going in to VOTE. 
May God’s Mercy be upon our Country, whatever He  

allows! GOD BLESS THE USA!! 
 

OUR MISSIONS PARADE! 
If you have signed up or been asked to  
represent one of our Missionaries in the  
Parade we will meet TONIGHT after the 
PM service to Practice. This will not take 

long if everyone will meet up front directly 
after service. You do not have to speak, only walk across the stage. 

We are still in need of about 5 people…  
 



Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Shana Marlowe 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 

Winter Revival with Evangelist Mark Lancaster 
will be  Wednesday, December 4th - Sunday, De-
cember 8th. This Revival will be a true blessing, 

REVIVE US AGAIN, Lord!   
Also, Bro. Scott Pauley will be 

joining us on Wednesday, December 18th with 
a Special Christmas message. Pray our hearts 
are ready to receive whatever the Lord has in 

store during this CHRISTmas Month!  
O’ Come Let Us Adore HIM, Christ the Lord! 

 
Christmas Bags for our Shut-in’s 

Please pick up a list in the vestibule of needs for the bags. You 
can always choose to give a Monetary gift to Mrs. Carol  

Hurley if you don’t have time to shop. You can bring items in 
soon as you get them. 

 
Reminder to our Ladies, with the holidays approach-
ing we are making plans for the Ladies and Teen girls 

to go on Visitation starting in January. 
More info will come after Christmas so just be in  

Prayer for our Ladies planning to Visit!  
 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $4,475.71 
Faith Promise ................       568.00         
Other Missions ..............          60.00 
Building Fund  ................            0.00 
Parking Lot  ................        139.00 
Miscellaneous  ................          18.50  
 

Total……………..……     $5,261.21 


